October 18, 2021

Mr. Ryan Cook, Mr. Eric Park, Mrs. Cathy Hamilton, Mrs. Mandy Robers and Mr. Ed Roush,

Please accept this letter as my resignation for the purpose of retirement, effective at the end of
the work day on July 29, 2022. I have enjoyed my 14 years as Superintendent of the Ridgedale
Local School district and wish nothing but the best for Ridgedale. If there is anything that is
needed of me post retirement please feel free to ask.

Sincerely,

W

Robert A. Britton



